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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 4:31 PM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, August 16, 2025 12:07 PM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I do not approve an increase in delivery rates for Enbridge Gas Distribution. Since 2022, the Company 
has doubled almost doubled its profits every year and is on track to beat its annual 2024 results as of 
today. Its stock price is up 8% YTD, 23% for a trailing 1 year period and 50% for a trailing 5 year period. I 
see no need why any cost increase tied to "inflation and other factors to promote efficiency" should be 
passed onto the consumer. Gas is an essential public service, and the Company should be able to 
absorb the increased cost and let its profit margin take a hit. Let the pain be borne by the shareholders 
rather than the consumer for once! 

Name: Ross Couto 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


